
Valentine’s Day Sustainability Tips 

• Buy flowers that are locally 
grown. Or, buy a plant!       

Something that can become a       
permanent addition to your        

living space might be better. 

• Buy from local stores and limit your 
CO2 emissions for a gift to a loved one. 

• Skip the card. Did you know 
we send over a billion cards 
to each other every year? 
This amounts to 300,000 

trees! 

• Make something from your kitchen    
instead of buying from the store. 

Cheaper, and fewer CO2 emissions! 

Events Coming Up 
 

• Campus ReStore will now be 
open every Wednesday from 

12:30—2:30 pm. Stop by if you 
need school or office supplies, 

clothes, décor, and more for free! 

• Friday Night Lights are every    
Friday at 6:30 pm outside the   
theatre on second floor of the     

union! 

• Keep an eye out for events in the 
month of April to celebrate 

Earth Month. 

 

Campus Race to Zero Waste 
 

Starting February 21st, in efforts to         
reduce waste on campus for CRZW, 

we will begin a program called “Love 
Food Not Waste” where students who 
clear off all of their plate  at the Oaks 
will have the chance to win  a prize! 

 

In the meantime, remember to recycle 
when you can and go to the ReStore to   

reuse items instead of buying new. 
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Be Kind to  

Mother  

Nature 


